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Thank you to all who attended our harvest

lunch last Friday and for all the gifts of

food that were donated. Years 2,3 and 4

will be sharing them out into our
community this week. If you have any

spare shoe boxes that you could

send into school, we can make up some

parcels to take out. Thankyou in 
anticipation.


Garden SOS

Many thanks to the Ricioppo, Lund, 

Marshall, Monks, Gunn and Hunt

families for coming to school last

Saturday morning to help with the

garden. We all got absolutely 

soaking wet but we did it!!! An 

especially big thanks to 

Elicia Ricioppo and Ben Monks

who worked hard all morning and

didn’t give up once. We are very proud

of you both and very grateful for you

giving up your time to help out.     
Barn Dance
The ‘Friends of St. Mary’s’ are organising

a Barn Dance at the Village Hall on

Saturday 10th November. More 

details to follow soon.  

Open Day – Wed 17th October





It is our Open Day this Wednesday and you are all very welcome to come into school between 10am and 6pm to have a look around. The year 5/6 children will be giving guided tours. If you know of any families that are looking for school places for next year, please let them know. 





Mass – Thurs 18th October





We will be going to Mass at 9.30am this Thursday morning if you would like to join us.





Celebration Assembly – Thurs 18th October





Please join us for our special assembly on Thursday afternoon at 2.30pm. We will be celebrating all the wonderful things that the children have achieved this half term. 





Chipping Showground Bonfire


Saturday – 3rd November





The annual bonfire is being held on the showground in Chipping. This year, the organisers have very kindly said that St. Mary’s Primary School can collect donations for our school bus fund. Would any parents be willing to attend will collection buckets please?


We will need to be there approximately 6pm onwards. Please let us know if you would be willing to help. Thank you.





School finishes for half term on Thursday and will reopen on Monday, 29th October. After-school clubs start the first week back. Have a lovely break. 
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